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NCA-NV Chapter NEWSLETTER 
 

 

FEBRUARY 
13 

CHAPTER MEETING 
Tropicana Resort  

 
 
 

 
 

MARCH 
13 

CHAPTER MEETING 
Wynn Resort 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APRIL 
10 

CHAPTER  MEETING 
V Theatre 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NCA-NV Chapter meetings are held 
the second Tuesday of each month at 

6:00pm.    If you are interested in 
attending a meeting, contact us at 

702-946-9493. 
Raffle Prizes are always appreciated! 

 

EVENTS  
CALENDAR 2

0
0

7
 

2007 NCA-NV Chapter Board 
We are here for YOU.  If you have any ques-
tions, comments, or suggestions, please feel 
free to contact us at any time. 702-946-9493 

President  
Julie Ulrich, TimeWise Concierge  
Email: ncajulie@yahoo.com 
 

Vice President  
Michael Printy, Park Towers 
Email: ncamichaelp@yahoo.com 
 

Director of Administration 
Kristi Pritchett, Coldwell Banker Premier Realty 
Email: ncakristi@yahoo.com 
 

Director of Membership   
Debbie Carvouniaris, TimeWise Concierge 
debbiec@yahoo.com 
 

Director of Finance  
Gary Ring, Imperial Palace 
ncaegary@yahoo.com 
 

Director of Marketing  
Bertie Retana, WorldMark by Wyndham 
ncabertie@yahoo.com 
 

Affiliate Liaison  
Thomas Bogle, Hands on Massage 
Email: ncathomasb@yahoo.com 

Presidents MessagePresidents MessagePresidents Message   
I was at a networking event 
recently where I had the pleas-
ure of hearing Robin Jay speak.  
For those of you that don’t 
know, Robin is an expert in 
building business relationships 
while having lunch.  One of the 
things Robin said really made me think.  She 
was talking about how we do business with the 
people we like & care about.  Which makes me 
wonder how much we all take the time to really 
get to know one another on a personal level.  I 
think it should be a goal of every NCA-NV Chap-
ter member to get to know as much as possible 
about your fellow NCA members this year.  I’m 
going to start this off by telling you a little about 
myself... I’ve been married for 16 years to a 
great guy, I have two boys 10 & 13 who I love 
dearly, have a crazy Jack Russell - Dexter, I’m 
the pickiest eater you’ll ever know, I’m a bit of a 
germophobe, not much of a public speaker, love 
the ocean, originally from OKC, lived in Las 
Vegas for 20 years, I’ve been a concierge for 5 
years and  I LOVE WHAT I DO!   

Now it’s your turn…I’d love to know a little more 
about you...    
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NCA-National Conference 2007 

NEWPORT, RI- AUGUST 20-22 

If you have never had the opportunity to attend 
one of the annual conferences, THIS IS THE 
YEAR TO DO IT!  The New England Chapter is 
hosting this year’s conference in beautiful New-
port, Rhode Island.  It is certain to be one of 
the best conferences ever!  The annual confer-
ence is always a great time to meet & network 
with concierge as well as affiliates around the 
country.  The days are filled with informative 
speakers and educational sessions, the nights 
are filled with fun!  The Gala held on the last 
evening is a fabulous event with the annual 
awards ceremony, including the “Chapter of 
Year Award”.  Could it be the NEVADA CHAP-
TER this year??  Stay tuned... 
More information regarding conference details 
will be coming out in the next month & registra-
tion will start soon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Concierge Membership Incentive 
 
The first 3 NCA-NV Chapter members, Affiliate 
or Concierge, who refers a Concierge to the 
NCA-NV Chapter and that Concierge joins the 
NCA, you and that Concierge will each receive 
a $50 gift certificate to The Capital Grille! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more details, call Debbie at 946-9493 

 

 

Las Vegas’ New Resource 
Guide, just for Concierge! 
For advertising information con-
tact Don Jones at  702-387-2608 

www.ciergemag.com 

Photo from last year’s conference in New Orleans 

~ Julie Ulrich 



New NCA Executive 
VP Marketing 
Kristi Pritchett, NCA-NV 
Chapter’s Past President 
has been appointed to serve 
on the NCA Executive Board 
as Vice President of Market-
ing.  Kristi’s focus will be on revamping the 
NCA website and developing strategies for 
local chapter’s marketing efforts.  If you have 
any suggestions, please feel free to contact 
Kristi, she would appreciate any and all feed-
back.  You can reach Kristi at 702-877-6200 
or via email at ncakristi@yahoo.com    
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Postage 

Cirque du SoleilCirque du SoleilCirque du Soleil   
Named NCANamed NCANamed NCA---NV Chapter’sNV Chapter’sNV Chapter’s   

Preferred Partner 2006!Preferred Partner 2006!Preferred Partner 2006!   

THANK YOU 
to our January 
Meeting Host! 

Do you have questions or comments 
regarding the NCA-NV Chapter,       

contact us at 702-946-9493 

NCA-NV Chapter Welcomes New 
Concierge & Affiliate Members! 

Concierge   

Diane Lustick-Ovaide, Nordstrom 

Mirna Morales, WorldMark by Wyndham 

Emily Vu, The Platinum Hotel & Spa 

Affiliate Members 

Steve August,  August Entertainment 

Maggie Cupp, Dillstar Productions 

Philanthropy 
Ronald McDonald HouseRonald McDonald HouseRonald McDonald House   
We had the pleasure of bringing a home 
cooked meal to the Ronald McDonald House 
for the families that live in the  house while 
their child is in the hospital. These families 
spend most of their days by the side of their 
sick child’s bed, so seeing friendly faces & 
enjoying a hot meal is a wonderful treat.  We 
met the most adorable young lady (shown 
below with Debbie Kaye), Juliana, who was 
going in for her 3rd brain surgery the following 
day.  Her spirit was amazing...we had a hard 
time keeping up with her!!  We’ll soon be plan-
ning another charitable event for Ronald 
McDonald House 
as well as other 
charities.  So, if 
you’re interested 
in getting in-
volved, contact 
Debbie Kaye @ 
946-9493  

Congratulations! 
We’d like to congratulate 
Michael Printy on his new 
position as Chef Concierge 
at Park Towers.  Michael 
relocated from San Anto-
nio to Las Vegas 5 years 
ago & most recently served 
as concierge at WorldMark by Wyndham.  We 
wish you much success, Michael! 

We Thank You for Your Support... 
Will Tryon with Adventure Photo Tours for 
providing the transportation for our December 
Holiday Mixer 

Judy Sutton with Global Flowers for assist-
ing us with the planning of our Holiday Mixer 

Kristine Schmittler with The Capital Grille 
for donating gift certificates to The Capital 
Grille for our membership incentive 

Cierge Magazine for making a financial con-
tribution to the NCA-NV Chapter 


